
 

                                                                                   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

29.3.19 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To celebrate the end of term, the wonderful world we live in and focus on the Geography 

Curriculum  we are planning an ’All around the World’ day on Thursday 4th April 2019.  

 

Each class will spend the morning learning about a particular country, the culture, art, 

traditions, food and music. In the afternoon they will visit other classrooms and get a taste 

of other countries. This promises to be a fun day with lots of new learning promised.  

 

We would like the children to come into school on the 4th April dressed casually; as if they 

were going on holiday. We would also like them to bring in a small rucksack or travel bag. 

The children will come into school and take part in a flight simulation which will ‘fly’ them to 

their destination! 

 

If you have any questions about the day please do ask your child’s teacher. We have 

deliberately not shared the country your child is learning about as we want it to be a 

surprise! 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support and please look at the website next week 

for photographs of the day.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs Nicola O’Connell 

Headteacher   

Headteacher  

 Mrs Nicola O’Connell BA (Hons) MEd (Cantab) 
  
  
  

  

Holtsmere End Infant and Nursery School 

Shenley Road 

Hemel Hempstead 

HP2 7JZ 

01442 211963 

www.holtsmereinfants.herts.sch.uk 

admin@holtsmereinfants.herts.sch.uk 

  
  
  


